
 

 
PART OF THE FAIRFAX MULTI-ACADEMY TRUST 

 

E: POST@BOURNVILLE.FMAT.CO.UK |  W: WWW.BOURNVILLESCHOOL.ORG | REGISTERED IN ENGLAND AND WALES COMPANY NO. 07661164 

MISS M ROONEY | PRINCIPAL 

BOURNVILLE SCHOOL 

HAY GREEN LANE 

BOURNVILLE 

BIRMINGHAM B30 1SH 
 

T: 0121 475 3881 

12th February 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers/Grandparents,       

I hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to inform you about an upcoming educational trip to the 

ThinkTank Science Museum for Years 2, 3, and 5 on 14th March 2025. This trip will provide a fantastic opportunity 

for children to engage with interactive exhibits, hands-on learning experiences and workshops that support 

their understanding of science and technology and enhance their learning. 

 

Schedule: Children will depart from school at 9:15 am via coach. Please ensure they arrive on time and are 

dressed in suitable clothing and footwear for the day. We expect to return in time for the normal end of the 

school day. If there are any changes, updates will be provided via ClassDojo. 

 

Meals: Children need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle. If your child requires a school-packed 

lunch, please indicate this on the attached slip. 

 

Cost: The cost of the trip is £13.50 per child, covering transport and entry to the museum. Payment can be 

made via ParentPay. ParentPay will open for payment Wednesday 12th February at 3pm and close on 

Monday 10th March at 3pm.  If you require assistance with ParentPay, please speak to the class teacher. 

 

Consent: Please note that by making payment via Parent Pay you are providing consent for your child to 

attend the trip. By paying for this trip, you agree to give permission for the staff in charge to act in loco parentis 

if medical treatment is required. 

 

Refunds: Any request for refunds will be subject to an overall review of the affordability of this trip by the 

academy. This is because some trips require the school to pay non-refundable deposits for items such as 

tickets, accommodation or coaches prior to the trip. If your child is unable to attend the trip at very short 

notice then please be assured we will always do our best to find a student who can take their place, thus 

enabling us to afford refunds, but if we are unable to do this then we may be unable to offer refunds.  

 

Behaviour: Places on the visit are subject to exemplary behaviour of your child as an ambassador of Bournville. 

Any breach in behaviour prior to the visit may result in your child being removed from the tip.  

 

If any of your child’s medical details have changed and you have not yet notified the school, please contact 

Mrs Bharj to request a new medical consent form. If your child has a medical condition, they must have their 

medication with them (e.g. inhaler or EpiPen) in order to attend the trip. 

 

Warm regards,  

 
Miss T McLynskey     Mr W Newton 

Class Teacher         Class Teacher

 
Consent Form (Please complete and return to school) 

 

I confirm that my child, ________________________, can attend the ThinkTank trip on 14th March 2025. 

Please circle the appropriate option:  

 

• My child will bring their own packed lunch. 

• My child requires a school-packed lunch. 

Signed: _____________________________________________________       Date: ____________________________ 


